
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           9
th
 March 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

Question of the week: Which book character would you like to be, and why? 
 
Well, what a busy week this has been; David Smith, a Commonwealth athlete visited on Tuesday 

and had us all exercising with HIT circuits wearing all of our different sporting kit. 
 

On Thursday was World Book Day, see Miss Eaton’s comments in the box below. 
 

Coronavirus – as a school we are very aware of the growing concerns over Coronavirus and are 
closely following the Government and NHS guidelines as laid out in the information poster below. 
Please encourage your children to carry tissues to catch a cough or sneeze and to always wash 

their hands with soap and water or use hand sanitisers. 
 

Have a happy and healthy weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

World Book Day 
 

Thank you all so much for the support you 
gave towards World Book Day. We had so 

much fun celebrating the reading that 
happens throughout the school and at home.  
It was great to end the day with a cat walk, 

showing off all the brilliant character 
costumes. With 70-80% of vocabulary we 
learn coming from what we read, it is so 
important for us all to share a passion for 

reading, no matter what age. 
 

Miss Eaton 
 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 
Parent Consultations info 

In book bags: 

 

 

Sport Relief Day 
 

On Friday 13th March it is Sport Relief day, 
please come into school dressed as a 
sporting or super hero, and bring in a 

donation of at least £1. 
All donations will be going directly to the 

Superhero Foundation, our chosen charity 
for this year set up by local man Jamie 
MacDonald to help children in hospital. 


